

December 21, 2021

VIA ELECTRONIC TRANSMISSION TO: MDANTZLER-THOMAS@URAC.ORG

Monica Dantzler-Thomas, MSN, MHA, RN, CCM, LNC Director, Care Management Utilization Review Accreditation Commission 1220 L Street NW, Suite 900 Washington, DC 20005

Dear Monica Dantzler-Thomas:

The Agency for Health Care Administration has reviewed your organization's application to retain the status of approved accrediting organization for the state of Florida. I am pleased to advise you that the Utilization Review Accreditation Commission (URAC) meets the requirements of section 641.512, Florida Statutes, and rule 59A-12.0072, Florida Administrative Code, to provide accreditation reviews for health maintenance organization and prepaid health clinics. This approval will be valid for a period of three years from this date. After a three-year period, you will be required to resubmit your application and standards to the Agency for approval.

You may use this letter to notify health maintenance organizations and prepaid health clinics that your organization has been approved by the Agency to provide accreditation reviews in Florida.

The Agency has enjoyed a positive working relationship with URAC since 2000, the year your organization was first approved, and we look forward to continuing that relationship.

If you have questions or comments regarding your approval, you are welcome to contact me at Erin Bailey at (850) 412-4330 or Erin Bailey@ahca.myflorida.com

Sincerely,

Erin K. Bailey

Health Administration Services Manager
Certificate of Need & Commercial Managed Care Unit
Bureau of Health Facility Regulation

